
OFFICIAL MAIL FROM 
THE                 NORTH POLE

Not long now and I'll be leaving the North Pole for my long trip on Christmas Eve.
Although it's a long trip, I'm very much looking forward to visiting your home. 

 
When my elves pointed out to me today that your name has made it onto the naughty
list I was a little disappointed. You see, I know you can do better and that's why I am
writing to you. I'd love to see your name be taken off the naughty list and back up at

the top of my nice list as soon as possible. 
 

I see you've requested a few things on your wish list. That's a pretty big order, but i'll
see what I can do. In the meantime though, if you promise to try your best at being

kind, considerate, helpful and listen to your parents then I just might be able to put
something special in my sleigh for you. 

 
Your home is at the very top of my visit list this year, so please remember to be in bed

fast asleep early this Christmas Eve. By the way, I'd love more of those treats. They
were delicious last year! 

 
There is so much to be done up here. The reindeer need new bells on their harnesses,

the ribbon curling station needs to be oiled, the elves need more wrapping paper...
oh, the list is endless! 

 
 Sincerely

, 

Santa Clause

To, 


